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“We can’t let big business buy a seat on 
Oakland’s City Council. We need to make sure 
Rebecca Kaplan wins, or Oakland’s workers and 
working families will never get a fair shake from 
this Council again.” 
- Chapter President Felipe Cuevas

Please vote Rebecca Kaplan for City Council, sign your ballot, 
and put the envelope in the mail. No stamp needed.

Updates always at: SEIU1021.org/city-oakland.

What we expected to be a short 
pandemic has lasted more than six 
months, and it seems certain to last 
much longer. Many of our members 
have been able to telecommute during 
the Shelter in Place order, but many 
others have not. 

On September 3, we made a proposal 
to the City to help our members who 
have been unable to telecommute. The 
City has still not responded to us.

Throughout these difficult times, we 
have fought for our members and 
kept this City running. It is completely 
unacceptable for the City to refuse 
to respond to a proposal that would 
help so many. We need as many of 
our members as possible to come to 
our next meeting to help plan our next 
steps to force the City to honor our 
work and the sacrifices we have made.

City of Oakland Chapter Meeting
Thursday, November 5, 5 p.m.
https://seiu1021.zoom.us/j/4345967440
Or dial in by phone: 669-900-6833
Meeting ID: 434 596 7440
Passcode: 680050


